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, 

Dr. Grote Reber 
G. P. O. Hobart
 
Tasmania, Australia
 

Dear Grote: 

Following close on the heels of my last epistle 
we received an inquiry from Berkner concerning the pos­
sibility of seeing the model of your big dish sometime 
in January. I understand that the National Science Foun­
dation is giving Associated Universities (Brookhaven)
$100,000 to run a survey on the feasibility of something 
super - colossal, and if so the best geographic location 
probably east of the Mississippi. 

I don't know to what extent you might want to 
become either involved in any of this or what you might
wish to do about making further information and the model 
available for some of these people's inspection in such 
a rush. If the idea strikes your fancy at all, I presume 
that someone has the keys to the attic in Wheaton and if 
called upon with authorization and instructions from you 
might be able to put all this in the reasonably clear 
light of Chicago Bay, for example, for a look in our of­
fice there or shipment here. This is on the assumption
that your brother (it is my recollection that you told 
me that your effects were stored at his place in Wheaton)
would not be particularly disposed to entertaining any
series of visitors there for such a purpose. 

Once again, best wishes on all counts. 

Sincerely yours, 

CHS:hbw 


